
NOTICE OF HEARING 
 
 Notice is hereby given that a six year road plan for Saunders County, as authorized by 
Sec. 39-2101 et-seq R.R.S. (Supp 1969), was recommended for approval by the Saunders 
County Board of Supervisors, and that a public hearing be held at 9:00 a.m., on the 16th day 
of March 2021, in the Supervisor’s Room (Old District Courtroom), 3rd Floor of the 
Courthouse, Wahoo, Nebraska, at which time objections to and recommendations for said 
plan may be heard. 
 
 Any question with regards to this Public Hearing may be directed to the County 
Highway office (402) 443-8124. 
 
Patti J. Lindgren 
Saunders County  
 
 
 


